Select Board’s Meeting
Town of Bowdoin, Maine

09/09/2024
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Those present:
Brad Totten
Marc Bernier
David Towle

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance

Administrative: signed warrants and minutes for 08-26-2024, Marc made the motion to accept the minutes,
Brad second, all in favor. Due do Labor Day there was no Select Board meeting.

Other Business:

* Gary Highfill - to see if the Select Board had considered to enact an ordinance to prevent
extreme price increases in rent. The Board stated that it cannot specifically target trailer parks,
that it would affect everyone. The Board suggested that he go back to the State (Eloise Vitelli).
Eloise stated in a pamphlet that was sent to all households "We created robust protections and
support for mobile home park residents facing predatory price increases and renters facing
eviction or retaliation” Jerry should ask for an appointment with Eloise and see what was done.

* Tom Garrepy- He had a meeting at the Doughty Rd Bridge this morning. There is going to be a
final inspection of the Bridge tomorrow morning and possibly open by afternoon. Brad and
Marc will try to attend.

¢ Jessica Damon- spoke with the Seiect Board about her interest in filling the vacant position for
MSAD#75 Director for the remainder of this year. (until June 30, 2025)

* Dana- checking to see if any decisions or progress had been in regard to the status of Huffs Mill
rd. The Board said it is in the Lawyers hands.



Paul (from the times record) Asked why the Town can’t help the park residents. The Board
stated that would make the Town liable. This is a state issue and they shouid be responsible.
The Board discussed the 2 candidates for MSAD#75 Director. It was voted 2-1 to appoint Jessica

Damon.
Adjournment at 7:55 PM. Marc made the motion, David second all in favor.

Respecifully submitted by Melanie R. Page
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